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FISCAL NOTE

No significant fiscal or personnel impact.

While a recent Wyoming Attorney General’s opinion interpreted current Wyoming 
statute to allow cities, towns, and counties as political subdivisions to be 
eligible to join the State group insurance plan, Employees’ Group Insurance (EGI) 
has not requested or received any spending authority budget changes for the 2021-
22 biennium budget.  Cities, towns and counties that participate in the EGI plan 
would be required to pay the same premiums as other entities currently covered by 
the EGI plan to cover their administrative and claims costs.  While one political 
subdivision has elected to enroll on January 1, 2020, no premiums have been 
collected and no claims have been paid as of December 2019.  This bill would keep 
EGI’s spending authority at current levels, prior to the addition of political 
subdivisions.
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